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15th June 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we are nearing the end of the children’s time at Moorside, we have planned a final memorable 
trip for them to embark on, before leaving us to begin their new adventures at secondary school. 
 
We have been waiting to hear about the lifting of restrictions before confirming this trip, as we 
wanted to ensure that we could uphold the safety measures in place, in line with the gradual 
lifting of lockdown. We will therefore be going on an action-packed day trip to Saltburn-by-the-
Sea on Wednesday 7th July 2021. We will be travelling by bus in our class bubble and then having 
a go at crazy golf, visiting the arcades, having a sandcastle-building competition as well as games 
such as rounders on the beach and enjoying a packed lunch and ice cream in one of the two beach 
huts that we have hired.  
 
The cost of the visit is £14 per child in total. Payment is via ParentPay. If you do not have access to 
the internet or are unable to pay on-line, please contact the school office. 
 
The children are welcome to bring a bucket and spade and will be able to have a paddle in the sea 
so suitable shorts or trousers that could be rolled up are advised.   
Your child will need a rucksack/shoulder bag to carry their packed lunch in on the day and a bottle 
of water to drink throughout the day. We also strongly recommend that they wear a sun hat and 
bring sun cream (named) in their bags. 
 
The school kitchen can provide children with a packed lunch unless you indicate on the consent 
form that you will be providing your own. Please complete and return the attached form by Friday 
25th June, indicating your child’s choice.  Please also complete the parental consent on this form. 
 
On the day of the visit, the children will need to be at school promptly for 8.45am, to leave on the 
bus by 9.00am. The children do not need to be dressed in school uniform. We will confirm what 
time we will return back to school, but we are hoping this will be around 5pm. 
 
We are sure that this will be an extremely exciting experience. Please do not hesitate to contact us 
at school if you have any questions or queries.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Rowe 
Y6 Teacher 
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SCHOOL PACKED LUNCH 
 
If you would like to order a packed lunch from the school kitchen, please return this form, with 
your choices ticked below. 
 
Tick one:    
 
Tuna Mayo    

Ham       

Jam        

Cheese        

 
 
Veg sticks, fruit, tray bake and a drink will be provided as well. 
 
OR: 
 
My child will be bringing their own packed lunch    
 
 
I give permission for my child to go on the school trip to Saltburn-by-the-Sea                   
 
 
Child’s Name: __________________________________________   
 
 
Signed:  _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
 
 
Date:  _________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
PLEASE RETURN BY: Friday 25th June 2021                    
 

 

 

 

 

 


